
                                                                  

 

To:    ASSO Representatives 
Austrian Society of Surgical Oncology (ACO-ASSO) 

Invitation to the 17th Brazilian Congress of Surgical Oncology & Founding of the World 
Society of Surgical Oncology (WSSO) 

 

On behalf of the Brazilian Society of Surgical Oncology and the Organizing Committee of the 
17th Brazilian Congress of Surgical Oncology, we are pleased to extend a formal invitation to 
your esteemed institution to participate in our upcoming Scientific Congress, which will be 
held in Rio de Janeiro, Brazil, from November, 05th to 08th. 

Alongside the Brazilian Congress, the International Congress on Surgical Oncology will take 
place on November 06th and 7th, during which the World Society of Surgical Oncology 
(WSSO) will be officially founded.  

It would be a great honor to welcome a representative from your prestigious and 
longstanding institution to attend both the Congress and the foundation ceremony of the 
WSSO, a milestone of significance for the global oncology community. 

We are pleased to inform you that we will offer a complimentary registration for your 
institution’s representative to participate in both Congresses. 

We kindly request confirmation of your acceptance of this invitation by September 27th. 

We look forward to welcoming you to Rio de Janeiro and to an inspiring exchange of ideas 
and experiences. 

 

Sincerely, 

Rodrigo Pinheiro 

BSSO President 

Alexandre Ferreira Oliveira 

President of the Organizing Committee of the 17th Brazilian Congress of Surgical Oncology 

Felipe Coimbra 

President of the 1st International Congress of Surgical Oncology 

Jorge Lyra 

Vice-President of the Organizing Committee of the 17th Brazilian Congress of Surgical Oncology 

  


